
Contact Info:

8th Grade Social Studies

Student Expectations Az Civics Test
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Class Website:

Email: 
ashleigh.ishikawa@tusd1.org

Phone:
(928)793-6286 

My expectations for students are as 
followed:

❖They keep track of their grades & assignments
❖They start work on time & follow suggested 

timelines
❖When in doubt, they ask questions.
❖They do their own work.
❖They turn in their work on time.
❖They accept responsibility for their own learning. 
❖They always give it 100% effort. 

Grades are based on the A-F percentage scale.
Students will be graded on the following assignments:
• Notebooks Pages
• Unit Assessments
• AZ Civics Test Practice 
• Inquiry Based Projects
• Attendance Log

❖ Clever
❖ Microsoft 

Office 365
❖ Microsoft 

Teams
❖ StudentVue

Sign Up For The Remind App!

Receive notifications for Ms. Ishikawa's 8th Social 
Studies! (Instructions on the back!)

Ms. Ishikawa’s

In 2015, the Arizona legislature passed the 
American Civics Act (House Bill 2064) 
requiring the graduating class of 2017, and 
all after to pass a civics test based on the 
United States Immigration and 
Naturalization civics questions. Students 
will be required to score 60% or higher in 
order to graduate from high school. 
Students have their first shot at taking the 
test in the 8th grade. This test will occur in 
late February or early March. 

Digital Resources 
for School:

https://msi8thss.weebly.com/syllabus.html
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